
From: Executive Director <director@summithillassociation.org>  
Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2022 12:56 PM 
To: Noecker, Rebecca (CI-StPaul) <Rebecca.Noecker@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Corcoran, Jennifer (CI-StPaul) 
<jennifer.corcoran@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Denise Aldrich <denisealdrichsha@outlook.com>; Hudak, Eric (CI-
StPaul) <Eric.Hudak@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Wes Lee <wesleemalik@gmail.com>; Simon Taghioff 
<simon.taghioff@gmail.com> 
Subject: Support rescinded for Billy's on Grand Noise ordinance 
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

 

RE: Support Rescinded for Billy's Sound Variance for June 5 and June 19, 2022.  
The SHA’s Zoning and Land Use Committee voted to support Billy’s on Grand’s request for sound 
variances on June 5 and June 19. That vote was based on alterations sent to DSI via email and 
communicated to the ZLU Committee by Billy's owners during the public hearing on May 24, 2022 
@ 7:00 p.m. The changes to the requests stated that Billy’s would engage a DJ rather than a live 
band, and that the events would be contained within the Bar and Patio, and not spill out to the 
adjacent parking lot. 
The email Billy's owners sent to the city — provided to ZLU at the close of the meeting — did not 
explicitly include all of those changes communicated during the 5/24/22 Public Hearing. It includes 
several aspects of the original request that are at odds with what the Committee was told. 
Unfortunately, DSI has further informed us that it is too late to amend the application. 
Given these discrepancies, ZLU rescinded its support for variances on those dates. The Zoning and 
Land Use Committee would be pleased to consider variance requests for the future three dates in 
July and August if those applications include verbiage that were provided to us during the Tuesday 
night’s public hearing. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Monica Haas 
Executive Director 
Summit Hill Association/ District 16 Planning Council 
She/her 
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